
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday 6th October—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th October—Half Term 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This weeks menu is week 2 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Scarlett for being an active learner and always trying her 
best  

CRANTOCK— Reggie for always being ready to learn  

LAMORNA— Leo for being an active learner  

MAENPORTH— Honor for working hard  

GODREVY— Josh for always being helpful 

PORTHMEOR— Ryley being reflective and evolutionary with his story 
writing  

PORTHCURNO— Agata for always being polite and using her manners  

SWANPOOL— Lowen W for being an enthusiastic participant in all his 
learning  

CADGWITH— Olivia for being thoughtful to others 

POLZEATH— Riley C for being resilient with his learning 

HARLYN— Eva W for being active in all lessons and for the work she 
has completed throughout the week  

PERRANUTHNOE— Mason for amazing effort and great progress in 
maths  

GWENVOR— Daisy B for setting a good example with her learning  

KYNANCE— Miley for showing an excellent attitude towards her 
learning  
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Starfish 

I made a difference! 

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” — Reggie for always being ready to learn  

 

FISTRAL “Moana” — Scarlett for being an active learner and always trying her best  

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Mashayim for being a curious learner  

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Zak B for being an active learner  

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Mia for being an active learner  

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Hugo being a curious and active learner  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Jowan for being a curious learner and wanting to find out 
more in our History topic, The Stone Age  

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Jordan S for being a really active learner and always seeking to 
make the most of his learning time  

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Olivia for being thoughtful to others 

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Faye J for being a curious and reflective learner  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Matthew B as he has really made a difference to all around him,  
helping those that need it and shown constant curiosity for our current topic  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Danika for welcoming a new friend to school  

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” — Daisy B - setting the example on her learning  

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Mito for using his maths skills to help a friend  
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Harvest Festival 

 

Year’s 3 and 4 read 

harvest poems to 

each other and then 

sang a song together  

Year 5 presented 

some fantastic  

harvest art work 

during our Y5/6  

assembly. They  

explained how 

they created it. 

The   pictures look     

fantastic!  
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We have to hold an annual AGM 

by law, please see the poster for 

details and pop along, you'll find 

out how we spent and raised 

money last year, what we plan 

this year. We need to re elect 

and elect any new Officials, 

please speak to the PTFA if you 

wish to join us. We need your 

support and even if you don't 

want to be on the committee, 

we have less demanding but 

very important roles that need 

filling like our Grants Rep, fun 

Friday organiser and Easy    

Fundraising rep to name a few. 

Friday we kick off our Fun Fridays with a 

cake sale, so please support us by buying a 

treat and just ask us a few questions about 

the PTFA. if you can bake and donate some 

treats, please contact us on our Facebook 

page 

************** 

Thank you for the support and efforts with the 

Colour run, we still haven't got a final figure for 

you until we know the fees from the just giving 

page, but we can say YOU raised almost £3000, 

with the event costing a little over a thousand 

pounds, this event has been a great start for our 

funding year. One we hope to repeat again. I think 

it's fair to say, the look of some of the children's 

faces and parents at collection was "Priceless". 

Any late sponsorship money can still be handed 

into the PTFA or School reception. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

Inset Day 

Friday’s inset day will take place across all schools in the Crofty MAT. These are such        

valuable times where we can share expertise with our colleagues. We are lucky enough to 

have a guest speaker, David Didau. He has taught in a range of schools for over 15 years and 

writes books specialising in how teachers can improve the way they understand children’s 

learning. We never fail to bring back valuable bits of information and strategies we can use 

following a day like this. Following this, we shall be returning to school to further develop 

our school curriculum to ensure that we give our children the best possible experience of 

school. 

 

I hope you all have a great three days. 

See you on Monday (and I look forward to seeing everyone wearing yellow on Tuesday). 

Miss Sargent 

Autumn is well and truly here now. 

The mornings are certainly darker and 

the Cornish mizzle is making a regular 

appearance. Can we please make sure 

that all children come in with a warm 

coat so that they still get to go outside for their break times.  

Harvest Festival  

What a delight it has been looking at the different ways each 

class has celebrated Harvest Festival this year. There were 

some fabulous pieces of art work, writing and singing. Make 

sure you check out your child’s/ren’s class dojo to see what 

they have been up to.  

We were overwhelmed by your kind donations which the 

food bank was equally thrilled with. Thank you!  

Thank you also to Mrs Law (RE lead) for organising this        

celebration. 


